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NDHP K-9 Castor Retires

NARRATIVE: On June 15, 2022, the ND Highway Patrol (NDHP) K-9 Castor was retired from service. 
Castor, a certified narcotic detecting Belgian Malinois, began her NDHP career in 2015. She spent her 
entire career with handler, Trooper Brett Mlynar, in Devils Lake.  The team was deployed over 200 times in 
service in the eastern half of North Dakota. Trooper Mlynar, with assistance from K9 Castor, was named 
the NDHP Trooper of the Year in 2019.

Congratulations to Castor on her well-deserved retirement, she will remain with the Mlynar family in 
Devils Lake. 

Left: Trooper Brett Mlynar with Castor; Right: Castor, always attentive and ready, poses for a photo
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